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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE        13 August 2020 

 

CENTRALIA MUNICIPAL DOCKET CHANGES FOR AUGUST AMID COVID-

19 PANDEMIC, AND FUTURE PERMANENT CHANGES 

 

Columbia, Mo. – Due to COVID-19, all cases currently set on the Centralia Municipal Docket 

for Monday, August 17, shall be moved to the next docket, set for Monday, September 21. That 

docket will be held in the Boone County Courthouse in Columbia. Parties and attorneys should 

expect to get notice of their new court date.  The Centralia Municipal Building is still open and 

its offices will remain open at this time should someone want to pay for a ticket through the 

month of August. There are two ways to pay online:  

 

For outstanding costs already owed: https://www2.courts.mo.gov/pbw/search.do?execution=e1s1 

To “plead and pay”: https://www.courts.mo.gov/page.jsp?id=1886 

  

It is also announced that starting in September, Centralia’s Municipal Docket will be heard in the 

Boone County Courthouse in Columbia, and will no longer be heard in the Centralia Municipal 

Building. This plan has been in place for several months and is not related to COVID-19. 

Effective September 1, parties will no longer be able to pay their court costs or fines in Centralia. 

Parties will need to pay in person at the Boone County Courthouse, or online at: 

 

For outstanding costs already owed: https://www2.courts.mo.gov/pbw/search.do?execution=e1s1 

To “plead and pay”: https://www.courts.mo.gov/page.jsp?id=1886 

 

For information please contact the Centralia Municipal Office at 682-2139 or Boone County 

Circuit Clerk at 886-4000. 
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